
TOWN	OF	 CASEY	
	

W7920	HIGHWAY	COUNTY	HIGHWAY	E	

SPOONER,	WI	 54801	

	
	
SPRING	2019	NEWSLETTER	

	
TO	ALL	PROPERTY	OWERNS	IN	THE	TOWN	OF	CASEY	

	
Town	of	Casey	website:	 http://townofcaseygov.net	

	

The	Town	Board	meeting	is	held	at	6:00	p.m.	on	the	second	Wednesday	of	each	month.	
Board	of	Review	is	set	for	Saturday,	June	1,	2019	from	10	a.m.-	12	noon.	
Town	Clean-Up	Day	is	Saturday,	September	7,	2019	between	8	a.m.	–	3	p.m.	Please	see	the	
Spooner	Advocate	ad	for	what	will	be	accepted.	

	
Snow	Plowing	and	Road	Maintenance-	is	performed	by	Norton	Excavating.	All	concerns	involving	
snow	plowing	or	road	maintenance	should	be	addressed	to	the	Casey	Town	Board	at	the	monthly	
meeting	and	NOT	to	Norton	Excavating.	If	you	wish	to	hire	them	to	do	your	driveway	you	can	find	
their	phone	number	in	the	yellow	pages.	

	
Driveway	and	building	permits-	An	approved	Town	driveway	permit	must	be	submitted	to	the	Washburn	
County	Zoning	Office	when	applying	for	building	permits.	Driveway	permit	applications	can	be	obtained	
on	our	website	or	from	the	Casey	Town	Clerk	Corinne	Slabaugh,	(715)	635-7580.	Assisting	us	with	this	
process	the	County	Zoning	Office	will	not	issue	any	building/sanitary	permits	unless	a	completed	and	
approved	Town	driveway	permit	is	presented.	Contact	Washburn	County	Zoning	Office	for	zoning	laws	&	
forms	at	(715)	468-4690.	

	
Town	Humane	Officer-	Stephanie	Gage.	(please	watch	the	website	for	contact	information)	

	
Fireworks	Usage	for	the	summer	of	2019-	Wisconsin	statutes	require	a	permit	for	use	of	all	non-handheld	
fireworks	and	will	be	issued	through	June	28,	2019	by	Casey	Town	Board	Chairperson:	Tom	Mackie	(715)	
635-3656;	W9065	Lower	McKenzie	Rd.,	Spooner,	WI	54801.	Valid	only	if	burning	conditions	warrant.	
The	permit	allows	detonation	between	the	hours	of	9	p.m.	and	midnight	from	July	3rd	through	July	6th,	
2019.	A	separate	application	and	permit	must	be	obtained	for	each	day	of	fireworks	usage.	Please	check	
our	website	for	information	and	permit	applications.	

	
The	Town	Treasurer	reminder-	State	Lottery	Credit	on	property	taxes	must	be	on	a	permanent	residence	
as	of	January	1st	of	any	year	to	qualify.	Go	to	The	Washburn	County	Treasurer	to	fill	out	forms	or	ask	
questions.	



Tentative	Road	Construction-	Please	watch	meeting	minutes	for	updates.	The	summer	of	2019	plans	
include	the	paving	of	Island	Lake	Rd.	construction	area,	Casey	Lake	Landing	Rd.,	Little	Bass	Lake	Rd.	
landing	area,	and	two	large	culvert	replacements.	

	
Continue	to	be	aware-	Zebra	mussels	have	been	found	in	Big	McKenzie	Lake!!	PLEASE	clean	all	boats	and	
water	toys	before	using	another	body	of	water.	If	there	is	a	decontamination	station	at	a	landing	it	MUST	
be	used	by	LAW.	

	
Reminder	for	ATV	usage-	ATV’s	are	allowed	on	marked	roads	in	the	Town	of	Casey.	

	
Appliance,	Machinery	and	Scrap	Metal	Recycling-	with	pick-up	available,	through	Spooner	AMVETS.	
Contact	John	Leckel	(715)	635-2712.	

	
Sincerely,	

	
Tom	Mackie,	Chair	 Dan	Swearingen,	Supervisor	 Michael	Wallace,	Supervisor	


